
Dear Business Owner or Manager,

Thank you for letting us visit your establishment as part of my daughter’s
Amazing Race Birthday Party on Friday, February 18, 2011 from approximately
1:00 to 4:00 pm.   As I mentioned before, you will receive visits at some point
during this time from eighteen girls ages 12 to 16.  They will come to your place in
groups of 2 or 3 to locate a clue and possibly complete a challenge of some sort
with as little disruption to your business as possible.  They will be wearing plain
coloured tee-shirts, each team in matching colours. 

If you have any questions regarding this activity please call me at (888)987-6543. 

Thank you again,

Jane Smith


